National Concerto Competition Newsletter -January 2016

National Concerto Competition Final 2016 on Saturday 5th March 2016, 7.30 p.m. at the Aurora Centre

Tickets for this year's event will be available from **Monday 25th January 2016 at Ticketek**. You can book tickets by following this link http://premier.ticketek.co.nz/shows/show.aspx?sh=ACONCOMP16 to our Ticketek webpage **or** telephone **0800 842 538**.

Ticket prices are: Adults \$35.00/Senior Citizen \$30.00/ Group of 10 or more \$25.00/ Student \$10.00

The three finalists are very talented musicians and they will be accompanied by the Christchurch Symphony Orchestra.

The finalists are (left to right):



- Kate Oswin (Christchurch) playing "Violin Concerto in D Minor, Op. 47" – Sibelius
- Sam Lucas (Hamilton) playing "Schelomo: Rhapsodie Hébraïque for Violoncello and Orchestra" - Bloch
- **Heather Lewis-Baker** (Wellington) playing "Cello Concerto in E Minor, Op. 85" Elgar

Contact Details:

Carmel Brown (Secretary)

Christchurch Civic Music Council National Concerto Competition Trust

Telephone: 339 8885 (please leave a message)

Email: cmc@netaccess.co.nz

Website: www.musiccanterbury.co.nz

Facebook: National Concerto Competition Final 2016 page - please go

on and "like" us!

Postal Address:

PO Box 7633

Sydenham

Christchurch 8240